Newsletter 1. August 2005

Welcome to the first newsletter of the PERCEIVE registry, a newsletter
(encompassing study reports) will be distributed quarterly.

Firstly congratulations to Singapore and Vienna (Austria) for obtaining full local
ethical approval. We are also pleased to officially welcome Singapore, as the
newest site to commence active recruitment for Perceive.

We look forward to initiating Vienna (Austria) and the 3 Counties NHS Trust (UK)
in the near future.

Barts and the London Trust in London (UK) have now recruited 190 patients.

We are keen for all remaining sites to submit PERCEIVE for ethics/IRB as soon
as possible, as such if any assistance is required please feel free to contact us.

Fully updated Investigator folders and Site Trial files are enclosed with this letter
(paper version). If these have not yet arrived please contact us on cancer-
perceive@gmul.ac.uk

The electronic Case Report Forms (eCRF’s) hosted at study.mdsol.com are fully
operational. The system is ready for new sites; training and passwords will be
issued at site initiation. Full instructions for use are contained in the Investigators
folders.

Perceive is being presented at ISTH Sydney 2005 to the subcommittee on
Haemostasis and Malignancy by Prof A Kakkar.

We are looking forward to working with you all and to a successful year of
recruitment.

The PERCEIVE Study Team
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